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To Whom It May Concern

With regard to this proposed legislation amendment, no medical intervention should be
 mandatory - especially not vaccines. The science is definitely not settled on vaccines.
 There has been little good research, much corrupted studies, and a whole lot of
 propaganda regarding vaccines. 

Parents should not be bullied into complying with vaccines.  The conscientious objector
 method of encouraging vaccination enabled choice and apparently increased vaccination
 rates.  There is no need to alter the amendment.

Sincerely,
Belinda Moore
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